St. Paul's Episcopal Church Vestry Meeting Minutes Highlights

The following are highlights of the May 25, 2016, Vestry meeting minutes.

st Treasurer Carolyn Twisdale reported that the church is on target with our budget this yea	ır
and we are ahead on planned pledges and grants.	

- * The three Bazaar Co-Chairs for 2016 are Liza Smith, Elizabeth Myers and Sarah Smith.
- * A church pictorial directory is being scheduled for the fall.
- *Applicants continue to apply for the Assistant Choirmaster and Organist position.
- *The new Chair of the Welcome Committee is Courtney Kluttz.
- * A gift of outside lighting behind the stained glass window at the high altar has been given. The LED lights will be controlled by a switch inside the church.